
Solihull Town Centre Heat Network - Issue 5 
Work resumes! 

Following a brief pause, works at Tudor Grange Park are set resume from Monday 8 April. 

The revised work schedule is expected to last until June. 

This work will involve some use of car parking spaces within Tudor Grange car park whilst 

deliveries are being made, however these will be managed, wherever possible, outside of peak 

operating hours. 



 

 

 
For more information about Council services, please see our website.  
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Change your subscriptions and modify your password or email address at any time 
on your Subscriber Preferences Page.  

 If you have questions or problems with the subscription service, please 
visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com. 
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 Unsubscribe from all Stay Connected emails on the Subscriber Deletion Page . 

 If you would like to contact Solihull Council, you can do so via our website  

This service is provided to you at no charge by Solihull Metropolitan Borough 
Council. 
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